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Arms Minute e, 19~7 

Fore-end 

N. F, Larsen had submitted a report at the last meeting 
(see Arms Minute No. 7, 1957) showing that the vertically grooved 
AOL type fore-end for the Model 870AP would cost 66 cents more 
than the present type, and that, on the basis of forecasted quan­
tities, an additional volume of 2,400 guns would be required to 
offset this increased cost. These figures were based on a split 
of SO per cent ~ grade guns and 20 per eent AOL. These figures 
were later revised info:mally based on the current calendar-year 
forecast, to show that sales of an additional quantity of approxi­
mately 2,000 9uns would be required, to break even • 

The Production Department requested that the Operations 
Committee authorize a change in Arms Standards, removing the 
printed instruction label from the magazine plug. The standards 
would then confo~ to present practice. The committee concurred. 
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